
Happy Holidays 

Newsletter  

Wow, we have reached the end of Term 2 - and what a term it has 

been! We could not be more proud of the hard work and dedication all 

of the children have shown over this term - well done! This week we 

have seen a wonderful Christmas Fair, an enchanted Nativity and 

Carol Concert - The Angel Express, as well as enjoyed the school 

Panto and our school Christmas dinner! Well done to everyone who 

performed and a huge thank you to everyone who attended and supported our 

festive events! A big thank you goes to all of the staff, especially Mrs Colgate, the 

Chestnut/Sycamore and Maple team and Mrs Foad for being our outstanding Choir 

Master! I'd also like to take this opportunity to thank FOKs for all they do for the 

children of Kingswood. 

We look forward to Young Voices in January, as well as 

hearing more outside of school achievements, 

participating in sporting and enrichment events and 

celebrating our Character Coin ambassadors.  

But before we look ahead to January, myself, Hattie  

and the Kingswood team wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas, a lovely festive holiday and a Happy New 

Year - here's to seeing everyone in 2024! 

Mrs Sanchez Daviu and Hattie  

Facebook Group – we 

have set up a 

Facebook group for 

the school to keep 

everyone up to date 

with any information. 

Please do join. This is 

the link to join: 

 

www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004 

See my update   
on the next page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004




Reminder 

No clubs first 
week back in 

January! 
 

No swimming 
either - we’ll 
update on 

swimming in the 
New Year 

Thank you to everyone in FOKS                                        
from everyone at Kingswood  

 

You have given us some great events all year which have been 

enjoyed by us all … 

recently the school disco, the fun pantomime, the Christmas Fair 

and also your support at the nativity performances.  

Thank you to you all! 

 

Here are some pictures of the school during our festive celebrations! 

Happy Christmas to everyone … 
… we look forward to seeing you for the 

start of Term 3 on                                                  
Tuesday 2nd January 2024! 

Our special chair 

for … shhh you 

know who ... 




